
 
July 7, 2020 

 
 
 
Dear Parents, Teachers, and Students, 
 
SUBJECT:  Summer School 
 
Summer School: 
A summer school program is planned for Enko Bonanjo in August.  Classes in English, 
Mathematics, the Sciences, and Art will be available to returning students and to 
students new to the school, to students in Middle School, the IGCSE and the IB.  
Classes are planned for mornings in the first three weeks of August, Monday through 
Thursday.  Depending on the situation, classes may be online, or face-to-face.  Please 
contact the school if you want to take advantage of this opportunity.  In planning for 
summer school, it is important that the number of students who will attend is 
determined soon.   
 
The deadline for summer school registration is Wednesday, July 22. 
 
 
Mandarin Lessons: 
Mandarin lessons have been added to our summer school offering.  These will 
conducted online only.  Classes will be held in July and August.  Beginner, 
intermediate, and advanced learners are welcome.  Again, please contact the school 
if you are interested. 
 
 
Dr. Bruce Gilbert  
Head of School 
 
 
 

 

 

 


